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March 2023

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your enquiry concerning the Head Teacher post at Kelbrook Primary School. The Governing body is seeking an inspirational person to join our school as a Headteacher.  This post forms part of the leadership team of the school, to strive to build on and improve the educational experience of all pupils at our school. We feel this position would offer a unique, excellent, and rewarding career opportunity.

We work extremely hard to provide a happy, lively, and caring school environment where learning is exciting and stimulating. We firmly believe that a child who feels happy, valued, and secure is able to reach their full potential. As a Governing body, we are fully committed to this ethos and to continued improvement within the school. We are seeking a Headteacher who can work alongside, Governors, Staff, parents, children and the wider community in enhancing and building on the work already done within school. I trust that you will see this as an inspiring opportunity and hope it will encourage you to apply for this post.

The successful candidate will be joining a very committed team of staff who strive to provide the best possible education for every child in our school, to continue to raise academic standards and attainment and develop their sense of well-being.

You can visit our website www.kelbrookprimaryschool.uk which is a valuable source of information about our school.

If you wish to visit our school prior to application to find out more about us, please telephone 01282 842309 and make an appointment with our bursar, Mrs. Hannah Berry who will organise for the current Head Teacher, Mrs. Dugdale, to show you around our school. 

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully,


Victoria Cole 
Chair of Governors
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